
What are those Teamsters 
salesmen from Washington DC 

hiding???

They VOTED NO for union representation!
Yep, you read that right. When given a chance earlier this year to have their own union
representation, the union organizers from the Teamsters VOTED NO! In a secret ballot
election conducted by the NLRB on March 21, 2024, the organizers working for the
Teamsters International Union in Washington, D.C. voted 16 to 12 AGAINST being
represented by a union.

In other words, the Teamster organizers had the same answer to union representation
that Sofidel employees had in 2021: NO THANKS! As many of you already know,
employees here at Sofidel in 2021 voted against representation by the USW by a 3-1
margin! Since that time, Sofidel has made numerous improvements directly benefiting
employees.

It is a shame that the paid organizers the Teamsters have brought in to sell all of you on
union representation aren’t telling you the whole story.

Tell the Teamster organizers “No Thanks” to Union 
representation – they will understand, because they did too.



What are those Teamsters 
salesmen hiding?

Don’t take our word for it – here is the information directly 
from the NLRB’s own website!
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